
Important 
Allergy Information

Dear Families, 
We have members of our community across the centre 
with severe food allergies to the following: 
 
  • Nuts
  • Dairy
  • Sesame 
  • Fish and Shellfish 
  • Egg 
  • Banana
 
Due to the severity of these allergies, we are asking that 
you be mindful of this when packing food for your child. 
Please ensure food is safely packaged and or contained. 

We kindly ask you to refrain from packing nuts 
or nut products in your child’s lunch box. 

If you have any questions, please see your child’s  
Room Teacher. 

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our  
community safe. 

WE ARE A FOOD ALLERGY 
AWARE CENTRE
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